
2404 Overlook Dr. 

Shelbyville, IN 46176 

Dear Guidance Counselor, 

Tri Kappa is a statewide philanthropic sorority. Our local Shelby County Chapter 

Gamma Delta will again be awarding two scholarships, the Francis Goodrich and Mary 

Schultz Scholarship this spring.  The total amount available for each scholarship is 

$1200 payable in one lump sum.  Any high school senior with excellent achievement 

who will be attending an accredited university or college this fall may apply.   

Please make applications available to your seniors as soon as possible.  Applications 

should be postmarked by Monday April 2, 2018.  Recipients will be notified through the 

guidance departments of their respective high schools.   

If you have any questions, please call or email me (317) 445-7937 

jhartman@majorhospital.org  or  pa_cade@yahoo.com. Thank you for your cooperation 

and interest in Tri Kappa Gamma Delta Scholarships proudly serving Shelby County 

with our mission to promote charity, culture, and education. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Hartman 

Tri Kappa Gamma Delta 

Scholarship Chair 

https://sites.google.com/site/trikappashelbyvillegammadelta/scholarships 
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